
December 
2024 

Hello, 
Fabulous 
Volunteers! 

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

  

 

      

  
 

 

 

Volunteer Meeting 
 

 

Our December Volunteer Meeting is an Open House from 1-5 PM 
 

 

    

 

  
 

 

 

 December 2nd is Giving Tuesday: Become a Monthly Sustainer 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/SpencerPrideInc
https://www.instagram.com/spencerprideinc/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/spencer-pride-inc-
https://www.youtube.com/user/SpencerPrideInc/featured


  

On this #GivingTuesday, we 
ask that you consider 
becoming a reoccurring donor 
to Spencer Pride. Please visit 
spencerpride.org/donate to 
get set up, or reach out to our 
Development Director, 
Elisabeth Solchik 
at elisabeth@spencerpride.org 
 
 
For as little as a cup of coffee 
each month, you can help 
ensure our mission of helping 
to improve the quality of life for 
rural LGBTQ+ people in south 
central Indiana.  
 
Your long-term support is 
critical to the operation of our 
community center and being 
able to continue to offer our 
free programming to our 
community. 
 
If you're already one of our 
generous and supportive 
sustainers, we hope that you 
will consider increasing your 
reoccurring contribution to 
help us maintain our mission 
during this politically volatile 
time. 

 

 

  
 

 

 

December 11th: Dine With Pride - Red Robin Bloomington 
 

 

Join us on 
December 
11th any time 
from 11a to 
9p at 
Red Robin - 
College Mall 
(2846 E 3rd 
Street 
Bloomington, 
IN 47401) to 
help raise 
important 
funds for 
Spencer 
Pride! 
 
Spencer 
Pride, Inc will 
receive 20% 
of fundraiser 
sales* during 
our 12/11 
fundraiser 
from 11a-9p 
by showing 
the image 
(attached to 
this post) to 
your server at 
this location, 
or by 
ordering 
online at 
redrobin.com 
or on the Red 
Robin mobile 
app. 
For online 
and mobile 
app orders 
you must add 
the 
fundraiser to 
your cart 
before you 
check out for 
the sales to 
count 
towards the 
fundraiser. 
 
* 20% of 
eligible dine-
in and to-go 
sales 
(excludes 

  

mailto:elisabeth@spencerpride.org


sales from 
catering, 3rd 
party 
ordering and 
delivery 
sites, 
alcohol, gift 
cards, retail, 
tax and 
gratuity) 

 

 

  
 

December 11th: Dine With Pride - Red Robin Castleton 
 

 

Join us on 
December 
11th any time 
from 11a to 
9p at 
Red Robin - 
Indianapolis 
(8190 
Shadeland 
Ave, 
Indianapolis, 
IN 46250) to 
help raise 
important 
funds for 
Spencer 
Pride! 
 
Spencer 
Pride, Inc will 
receive 20% 
of fundraiser 
sales* during 
our 12/11 
fundraiser 
from 11a-9p 
by showing 
the image 
(attached to 
this post) to 
your server at 
this location, 
or by 
ordering 
online at 
redrobin.com 
or on the Red 
Robin mobile 
app. 
For online 
and mobile 
app orders 
you must add 
the 
fundraiser to 
your cart 
before you 
check out for 
the sales to 
count 
towards the 
fundraiser. 
 
* 20% of 
eligible dine-
in and to-go 
sales 
(excludes 
sales from 
catering, 3rd 
party 
ordering and 
delivery 
sites, 
alcohol, gift 
cards, retail, 
tax and 
gratuity) 

 

  

 

  
 

December 14: Oliver Sacks: His Own Life 
 

 



  

  
Join us for a free film screening of Oliver Sacks: His Own 
Life, followed by a Q&A and film discussion. 
  
The documentary explores the life and work of the 
legendary neurologist and storyteller as he shares 
intimate details of his battles with drug addiction, 
homophobia, and a medical establishment that accepted 
his work only decades after the fact. 
  
This film is not rated and contains adult language and 
themes. The runtime is 1 hour and 51 minutes. 
  
Seating is limited. Registration is required. Please register 
by visiting https://go.iu.edu/2brl. 
  
https://www.facebook.com/share/nV8BLHwBbvTQXpMR/ 
  

 

 

  
 

 

 

New Spencer Pride program: Math Builders 
 

 

  

Math Builders has arrived! 
That’s right, our weekly math 
tutoring for 6-12 grade 
students launches on 
December 14! There is a 
serious need for this in our 
community and Spencer Pride 
is pleased to be able to offer it 
for free. No advance 
registration is required.  
 
We invite you to share this 
opportunity with other parents 
and students who may be 
interested. Thanks. 
  
Contact 
Andrew@SpencerPride.org for 
more information. 

 

 

    

 

https://go.iu.edu/2brl?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0wpKxthtKiCEK6KuVdwSl_J8mRUZFgC8dQ0Zjkp1ocjXQdWnXB74-DK30_aem_YyJwB5X7QVgYaqtPGvfOMg
https://www.facebook.com/events/1621743578373762/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZX-ecP1C6q3ca0daCuCWx-0jXnJtkgbBLNc17v8ldw9nJAQ5fBvLBQdrMRNP78cOEtYYwxKCneCBWv7YpSM3_mdu7g2-j-X_h38G9RYS9zCJ4zBHONNOk1SVySPsY-8C8DUS-lH7SH_10WfoNy7fClF&__tn__=-UK-R


  
 

 

 

December 21:  Rainbow Birders at Hardwood Hills 
 

 

Rainbow Birders! You won't want to 
miss our first ever year-end party on 
December 21! It starts after our 
birdwalk at Hardwood Hills and you 
can enter the raffle to win fabulous 
bird-themed prizes. 
Contact Wendy@SpencerPride.org for 
more information. 

 

  

 

    

 

  
 

 

 

TCC Spencer donates to Rainbow Rehab 
 

 

  

We are so 
incredibly 
excited to 
announce 
TCC 
Spencer's 
support of 
the 
renovation 
of our 
commUnity 
center.  
 
TCC 
Spencer, an 
authorized 
Verizon 
dealer, 
opened in 
town in 2024 
and began 
reaching out 
early on to 
build 
relationships 
with other 
local 
businesses 
and 

mailto:Wendy@SpencerPride.org


nonprofits. 
 
On Friday, 
November 
22, Tris 
Abdulbari, 
Josh Begley, 
Eli White, 
and Dan 
LeBlanc 
stopped by 
our 
commUnity 
center to 
present our 
volunteers 
on staff, 
Jennifer 
Brown and 
Joy Hellman, 
with $2,500 
to support 
the 
upcoming 
overhaul of 
the first and 
second 
floors of the 
east side of 
our building. 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Health & Wellness: Penn State Survey 
 

 

Penn State’s Physical Activity and Public Health Lab is conducting a survey to understand some of 
details about individual, social, communal, and environmental factors that influence physical 
activity, exercise, and sport participation among sexual and/or gender diverse (SGD) adults (i.e., 
lesbian, gay, transgender, etc.). We would like to use this information in the future to develop 
opportunities for promotion and advocation of meeting physical activity guidelines in SGD 
populations. Below you will find a link to an online survey. The survey takes 10-15 minutes to 
complete and asks about your current physical activity levels and why you choose to be active. 
Please note that if you like, repost, or comment on this post, you may be publicly associated with this 
project, regardless of whether or not you choose to participate.  
If you are interested in participating and/or have any questions about the survey or project, please 
email Keegan Peterson (PI) at kvp5394psu.edu. 
Follow this link to the Survey:  
https://pennstate.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_7PW4Rr3yo1rJPyS 

 

 

    

 

  
 

 

 

Health & Wellness: Shine Survey 
 

 

mailto:kvp5394@psu.edu
https://pennstate.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_7PW4Rr3yo1rJPyS


  

 

  
 

 

 

Health & Wellness Survey: Gender Diverse and Queer Clinic 
 

 



The Gender 
Diverse and 
Queer Clinic 
(GDQC) is an IU 
School of 
Medicine 
student-run 
clinic that 
provides free 
care to patients 
who are 
uninsured, 
underinsured, 
and/or do not 
qualify for 
Medicaid, 
Medicare, or 
other free 
medical 
programs, with a 
focus on safe 
and affirming 
primary care for 
LGBTQ+ 
patients. The 
GDQC operates 
in partnership 
between IU 
School of 
Medicine and IU 
Health one 
Sunday per 
month at 1302 S. 
Rogers St. in 
Bloomington, 
Indiana, from 
9am-1pm. 
Services include 
preventative 
care, mental 
health services, 
sexually 
transmitted 
infection testing, 
patient 
education on 
vaccination, 
resources for 
patients 
experiencing 
housing crises 
and/or 
substance use, 
connections to 
gender-affirming 
community 
organizations, 
and referrals to 
Indianapolis-
based gender 
services. 
  
Patients can 
expect to be 
greeted by IU 
School of 
Medicine 
students and fill 
out introductory 
paperwork in the 
waiting room. 
They will then be 
welcomed to a 
private room to 
discuss goals of 
care and medical 
concerns with a 
few medical 
students. After 
this, the medical 
students will 
come back with a 
board-certified 
Family Medicine 
physician who 
will complete the 
visit and discuss 
treatment 
options. Patients 
can expect to 
pay $0 for their 
visit with the 
GDQC. Because 
we don't have a 
formulary on 
site, we will help 

  



patients find low-
cost 
prescriptions 
through GoodRx 
coupons should 
the physician 
recommend 
medications. 
(Some common 
blood pressure 
medications only 
cost $2 for a 60-
day supply with a 
GoodRx coupon.) 
  
To schedule an 
appointment 
with the clinic or 
for any other 
inquiries, please 
call (812)-318-
3823, email us 
at gdqc@iu.edu. 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Coming 01/11/25: Raptors Reprise 
 

 

Have you ever driven by a perched raptor and wondered what it was? This free presentation is for you! 
 

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

Coming 03/22/25: Reproductive Health Access in Our Times 
 

 

mailto:gdqc@iu.edu


During this 60-minute workshop, 
participants will receive tools and 
information regarding the current 
access landscape, specifically for 
abortion and birth control. This 
will be an organic, audience led 
discussion. We can be expansive 
and talk about gender affirming 
care, pregnancy care, and 
healthcare in general - but our 
presenter is cisgender, and not an 
expert on hormone therapy or 
many other aspects of gender 
affirming care. Our presenter has 
decades of experience in 
reproductive rights, health, and 
justice, and is an adaptive and 
engaging facilitator. Come as you 
are! Let's talk and learn together. 
Email Clay@SpencerPride.orgwith 
questions or to request Zoom 
information. 

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

Coming 05/10/25: The Roles of POA, Guardians, and Executors 
 

 

  

You know you need to plan for 
your future when you aren't 
able to take care of yourself. 
But it's easy to push that off 
because it's hard to imagine 
what that means. Who do you 
trust to pay your bills when 
you can't? Who will make your 
health care decisions? Who 
will be your Trustee? Who will 
be in charge of your will? What 
if they aren't the same person? 
When do they get access? 
Have you ever wondered what 
happens when someone dies 
in possession of a vehicle that 
was never transferred to 
them? What about 200? Learn 
what you can do now to make 
things easy on those helping 
you and less costly. Reach out 
to Clay@SpencerPride.orgwith 
questions or to request the 
Zoom link. 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Dungeons and Dragons - Youth Edition 
 

 

mailto:Clay@SpencerPride.org
mailto:Clay@SpencerPride.org


Rainbow Rollers is looking 
for 6 (six) youth aged 12-
16 who would be 
interested in a 10-week 
campaign. The campaign 
will begin Sunday, January 
5, 2025 and end May 18, 
2025. This campaign will 
take place at the 
commUnity center from 
1:30-3:30pm. 
  
  
If you know someone 
interested in this 
campaign, please contact 
Phillip@SpencerPride.org. 
  

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

  

 

 

A group for lovers of books - including 
those "banned" for controversial 
content. 
Meets at 6:30 PM on the 4th Thursday 
(also virtually) 
Contact Julie@SpencerPride.org for more 
info 
Join our Facebook Group! 

 

 

A group for people who love birds and 
want to explore our natural world 
Meets for outings on the 3rd Saturday 
Contact Wendy@SpencerPride.orgfor 
more info 
Join our Facebook Group! 

 

 

A group for people who love dancing and 
want to learn it and do it whenever they 
can 
Meets at 6:15 PM on Thursdays 
Contact Jacob@SpencerPride.orgfor more 
info 
Join our Facebook Group! 

 

 

 

A spousal grief support group for 
members of the LGBTQ+ community & 
allies 
Meets at 5:30 PM on the 1st Wednesday 
Contact Judi@SpencerPride.org for more 
info 
Join our Facebook Group! 

 

 

A group for LGBTQ+ teens and allies (10-
19) to connect, support each other, and 
have fun 
Meets at 5 PM on the 2nd & 4th 
Wednesday 
Contact Joy@SpencerPride.org for more 
info 

 

An inclusive Dungeons & Dragons group 
Meets at 2 PM on the 1st & 3rd Sunday 
Contact Phillip@SpencerPride.org for 
more info 
Join our Facebook Group! 

 

mailto:%20julie@spencerpride.org
mailto:%20Wendy@SpencerPride.org
mailto:%20Jacob@SpencerPride.org
mailto:%20Judi@SpencerPride.org
mailto:%20Joy@SpencerPride.org
mailto:Phillip@SpencerPride.org


Follow us in Instagram! 
 

 

 

A social group for families with 
LGBTQ+ members 
Meets regularly 
Contact Ben@SpencerPride.org for 
more info 
Join our Facebook Group! 

 

 

A group for people who wish to live 
a more peaceful, joyful, and loving 
life 
Meets at 4 PM on the last Sunday 
Contact Karen@SpencerPride.orgfor 
more info 

 

  

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

  

Did you know that the first 
penny press (a.k.a. a penny 
smashing machine) debuted 
at the Chicago's World Fair in 
1893? Since that time these 
unique machines have popped 
up around the world and are 
highly sought by tourists and 
collectors alike. What does a 
penny smashing machine do? 
Well, it should come as no 
surprise that it smashes 
pennies. It does so while also 
imprinting a special design 
into the coin. Children of all 
ages love to crank the handle 
and feel the pressure build as 
the penny is compressed and 
imprinted. 
  
Spencer Pride is proud to host 
Owen County's only penny 
smashing machine, which has 
arrived just in time for the 
eclipse! The Spencer Pride 
machine features 5 designs, 
each featuring a special place 
in Spencer. The penny 
smashing machine was 
sponsored in part by Babbs, 
the Historic Tivoli Theatre, 
McCormick's Creek State 
Park, and Sweet Owen 
Convention & Visitors Bureau. 
Each coin takes 4 quarters and 
one penny (just $1.01 for an 
awesome souvenir!). 

 

 

  
 

 

 

mailto:Ben@SpencerPride.org
mailto:%20Karen@SpencerPride.org


Come get 
the latest 
copy of The 
Owen 
News at the 
commUnity 
center!  
  
We are open 
Wednesday 
through 
Sunday 10 
am until 7 
pm.  
  
Support your 
brand new 
local news 
organization! 

 

  

 

  
 

Did you know you could help support Spencer Pride while you are shopping? 
 

 

    

 

  
 

 

 

We are incredibly thankful for our 
sustainers! These amazing 
supporters give at a regular 
interval to cover 50% of the 
commUnity center’s monthly 
operation costs.  
 
Our goal for 2024 is to grow our 
Sustainer program to cover 100% 
of our center's operating costs.  
 
To become a Sustainer, reach 
out to our Fundraising Director, 
Elisabeth Solchik, or you can 
start the process on our website: 
https://spencerpride.org/donate/ 

 

  

 

  
 

https://www.facebook.com/theowennews
https://www.facebook.com/theowennews
https://www.facebook.com/theowennews
https://spencerpride.org/donate/


 

  
 

 

 

  

 

  

 



  
 

 

 

A HEARTFELT THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS! 
 

 

A commUnity center Sponsor provides much needed support to assist with our current programming 
as well as with our future building expansion and programming that supports the LGBTQ+ 
community. 
  
If you or someone you know would like to be a Sponsor, click here for more details! 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Thanks again for your support! 
 

 

Our Contact Information 
*{{Organization Name}}* 
*{{Organization Address}}* 
*{{Organization Phone}}* 
*{{Organization Website}}* 
  
*{{Unsubscribe}}* 

 

  

  

 

https://spencerpride.org/spi-sponsorships/

